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Middlesex County, NJ DWI Lawyer Announces New Website

Ruben M. Scolavino, Esq. has Launched a New Website for those Accused of DWI in Middlesex County NJ.

Feb. 15, 2011 - PRLog -- New Jersey has some of the harshest DWI laws in the country. If you add to the
fact that you need a car to get anywhere in New Jersey then you can see a real problem if your license is
revoked for six months. Ruben Scolavino, Esq. a former DWI prosecutor annouces the launching of a new
website that will assist those accused of DWI in any municipality in Middlesex County, NJ. Each
municipality has its own prosecutors and its own sets of rules. The website gives valuable information as to
how to handle being pulled over in Middlesex County." I think this website will help a lot of people." Mr.
Scolavino said. He went on to say that as a former prosecutor he can understand the political pressure that
current prosecutors are under with regard to DWI arrests.
DWI arrests are up all over the country because the police are cracking down because of the political
pressure. In addition to loss of license, huge fines, jail time and alcohol programs are all a very real
possibility in New Jersey if you have been arrested for a DWI. The firm can be reached by calling
888-692-5879 or by viewing http://www.middlesexcountydwilawyer.com
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